
Community Conversations will provide a special opportunity for community dialogue. We can’t wait
to learn and grow together in community.

This conversation is for nonprofit community members and conversation will focus on the nonprofit-
sector and nonprofit work with the community.

In an effort to learn from and with our community, these one-time conversations will take place over
several months and in many places throughout Greater Waterbury and the Litchfield Hills.

If you are interested in volunteering, hosting or co-hosting, please let us know!

Learn more about hosting from our community conversations Host and Resource Guide and reach
out to our team at info@conncf.org to connect.

 

https://conncf.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/CC-Host-Guide_Update.pdf
mailto:info@conncf.org


https://www.eventbrite.com/e/community-conversation-nonprofit-sector-focused-nvcc-tickets-692926109647

